

A message from your Police and Crime Commissioner

Dear Lincolnshire Resident.

I am writing to express my sincere appreciation for your proactive stance in the fight against fraud by requesting a fraud prevention information pack. Your commitment to safeguarding your community is commendable, and your participation is vital in our collective effort to combat fraudulent activities.

Fraud remains a pressing concern across the United Kingdom, impacting individuals and communities alike. It is crucial that we equip ourselves with knowledge and resources to stay vigilant against evolving fraudulent tactics. The fraud prevention pack you've requested contains valuable information and practical tips to help you recognise and deal with potential fraud.

Once again, thank you for your dedication to this important cause. We can make a meaningful impact to the ongoing battle against fraud and make Lincolnshire safer, together.

Wishing your continued safety and security.

Marc Jones

Police and Crime Commissioner for Lincolnshire